
 

 

 

PTFA Father's Day - Gift Shop  

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

For Father's Day, PTFA is organising a shop for the children.  The gift shop will be 

open from Wednesday 5th June to Friday 14th June. 

 

If you would like your child to take part, then please could you provide them with £2 

to purchase their Father’s Day gifts. 

 

The money will need to be in an envelope with the child's full name and class.  

 

Money will need to be received by TUESDAY 4th JUNE. 

 

We will not be able to accept money after this date, as gifts are prepared 

before the shop opens. 

 

If you would like to donate - sweets (jelly babies, wine gums), toiletries (Lynx, shower 

gels), puzzle books (crossword, sudoku) and other appropriate gifts, it would be 

gratefully received.  Please donate by TUESDAY 4th June. 

 

We really appreciate all the support that the children and their families give to these 

events.  The money that we raise will be used to help fund upcoming projects and 

school resources for the children. 

 

 

 

Robeka & Rachel 

PTFA Chair, Goldington Green Academy 

 


